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Report of the Ethics and Elections Committee 
 January 2007ARRL Board Meeting 

 
 

 
 
The E&E Committee has had a quiet second half of 2006. We the members of the Ethics 
and Elections Committee are happy to report no issues, controversies or questions have 
been presented to the committee since the July board of Directors meeting. 
 
The only Board level contested election was for the position of Roanoke Division Vice 
Director.  Les Shattuck, K4NK and Patricia Hensley, N4ROS were both certified as 
eligible candidates. Bill Edgar, N3LLR represented the Ethics and Elections Committee 
at the ballot counting on November 17, 2006. A total of 3281 ballots were received. The 
tellers tallied 2280 votes for Patricia Hensley, N4ROS and 996 votes for Les Shattuck, 
K4NK; five ballots were not able to be counted, being declared spoiled or invalid.  
Patricia Hensley, N4ROS was declared elected as Roanoke Division Vice Director for a 
three year term commencing at noon EST, January 1, 2007. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Director Jay Bellows, KØQB, Chair 
Director Bill Edgar, N3LLR 
Director Henry Leggette, WD4Q 
  
December 27, 2006 


